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November 25, 2020 
 
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
We hope this message finds you safe and well.  On behalf of our staff, residents and the Marianites of 
Holy Cross, we want to wish you a Happy Thanksgiving. 
 
Regulatory changes regarding COVID-19 at the local, regional, State and National levels are near 
constant.  Please know that our entire organization is working diligently to protect our residents and 
each other from the virus.  We will continue to share information with you as quickly as possible.   
 
In the months ahead, we anticipate receiving vaccine(s) for our residents and staff.  Some people are 
skeptical about receiving one of the new vaccines.  Earlier this week, we listened to the Surgeon General 
speak about the vaccines where he offered reassuring data to support the integrity of the vaccine 
approval processes.   
 
Please take a few minutes to read the CDC information in the clickable links at the bottom of this letter.  
There are multiple links within each that you may find helpful as well.       
 
We are very grateful for your support, understanding and cooperation during this most challenging of 
times. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Purser, Administrator  
 
Brandie Perry, Assistant Administrator 
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/holidays.html 
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/need-extra-
precautions/index.html?CDC_AA_refVal=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-
ncov%2Fneed-extra-precautions%2Fpeople-at-increased-risk.html 
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/holidays/thanksgiving.html 
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/faq.html 
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